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Wheatstone Laboratory,
King's College,

University of London, 
London, England.

Feb. 28th, 1930.
Dr.F.C «Harrison,
Dean, Graduate Faculty, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Quebec.

Dear Sir,
In reply to your request of January 6th,as to 

whether or not I have written to the donors of the McGill 
Delta Epsilon Memorial Scholarship thanking them for their 
courtesy in giving me the opportunity to continue my studies 
in England, I would state that I wrote to Dr»J.A.Nicholson 
thanking him officially, as I believe he is the chairman of 
the committee which has the allocation of this particular

■

scholarship.
I did not write to the Fraternity Chapter 

itself as I was ignorant of the proper people to whom such 
a letter should be addressed.

If you consider this do I should be very grateful to you if you would give me 
the names and addresses of the officials concerned.
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■

Yours sincerely,
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